(\7 PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENTS

CITY OF GLENDALE PUBLIC LIBRARY
Glendale GLENDALEAZLIBRARY.COM

ARIZONA

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 13, 2023

Contact: Dawn Ferro, Library Administrator
Phone: 623.930.3554, Email: dferro@glendaleaz.com

Glendale Public Library Announces LIBCON West 2023

GLENDALE, Ariz. — Mark your calendars for the most anticipated event of the year, as the
Glendale Public Library proudly announces the return of LIBCON West! The Glendale Main
Library will transform into a haven for comics, anime, manga, science fiction, fantasy and all things
pop culture on Saturday, December 2, 2023, from 12-5 p.m. This celebration will feature a dynamic
lineup of performers, amazing cosplayers, fun kids’ crafts and an array of vendors with unique
merchandise.

The seventh annual LIBCON West promises a day filled with boundless fun, learning and
entertainment for fans of all ages. Whether you're an avid comic book reader, an anime enthusiast, a
gaming aficionado or just love everything pop culture, there will be something for everyone at this
fantastic event.

LIBCON West serves as a unique platform to engage with artists, creators, and fellow fans, fostering
an atmosphere of creativity, exploration and appreciation for all things pop culture. The event
encourages attendees to connect with like-minded individuals in an inclusive and welcoming
environment.

"LIBCON West is a celebration of creativity, imagination and the diverse world of pop culture," said
Natalie Menges, Glendale administrative librarian. "We're excited to bring this event back, offering
an entertaining and engaging experience for our community. It's a day where fans can connect, share
their passion and explore the wonderful world of comics, anime, gaming and so much more."

Don't miss out on this day of excitement and discovery! Mark your calendars for December 2 and
make your way to Glendale Main Library at 5959 W. Brown Street to join in on the festivities. Stay
tuned for more announcements and updates by following www.facebook.com/GlendalelibraryAz
and by visiting www.libconwest.org.

Glendale Public Library is a division of the City of Glendale Community Services Department:
623-930-3590.
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